HFB: Notice of adjusting the 2017 Financial Statement
On 24 Sep 2018, Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company announced Notice of adjusting the 2017 Financial Statement as follows:

On 24 Sep 2018, Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company received the Report on the audit result for the 2017 Financial Statement of the State Auditors of the Area IV at the Notice No 674/TB-KV IV signed on 17 Sep 2018 on informing the audit result and requiring Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company to declaring and adjusting, supplementing the corporate income tax of 2017 which valued: VND 32,400,000
· Ho Chi Minh City Ferry Bridge Construction Joint Stock Company declared and adjusted, supplemented the corporate income tax as the Minute issued by the State auditors in the 2017 Financial Statement (attached with the adjusted details in 2017 Financial Statement).
